[Insert school logo or letter head]
[DD MMMM 2015]
Dear parents and carers,
Our school is involved in the Ride or Walk to School program. This program is designed to encourage students to use active forms of travel such as riding, walking or catching public transport to get to and from school. 

Ride or Walk to School is a three year program that provides practical skills and knowledge including:
1. Cycling skills

2. Road safety

3. Personal safety

Through the program the school is given free bikes, biking equipment, teacher training, resources and workshops aimed to help build your child’s skills and confidence in active travel to school.
As part of this program, this term, your child will be participating in Safe Cycle. This is a practical course designed to teach students how to cycle safely. We will be using the school bikes during class time to help develop students’ skills and confidence through a range of fun, exciting and informative lesson plans. 
Ride or Walk to School is an inclusive program that caters for students of all abilities. This includes students who do not ride bikes, through to highly accomplished cyclists. Safe Cycle builds on the confidence and skill development of students and all participants are encouraged to work at a level that is within their comfort zone. 
If you have any questions regarding the program please contact your child’s classroom teacher or our Ride or Walk to School coordinator, (Insert Name).
Yours sincerely

[Enter Name]
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This program contributes to the ACT Government's Healthy Weight Initiative. It is implemented in schools 
by the Physical Activity Foundation and supported by ACT Health.

